Dear Representative/Senator,
 
I am writing to share my concerns about 501(c)7 organizations being left out of the Small Business Administration Paycheck Protection Program that allows small businesses to apply for loans that can be forgiven if used to keep staff on payroll.
Social and recreational clubs around the country generate more than $21 billion in economic activity each year and employ more than 500,000 workers. At my club, [insert club name], we have [insert number] employees and by excluding 501(c)7 organizations they are in the process of being laid off due to the coronavirus pandemic. If the relief package was aimed at keeping workers on the payroll while we fight this virus, it should have nothing to do with the type of employer for whom they work. Clubs are doing the best we can to provide support for our communities as we all work to slow the spread and impact of the coronavirus–but as small community businesses, we need assistance in order to weather economic upheaval we are experiencing due to this public health crisis.
I urge you to include 501(c)7 organizations in any upcoming relief legislation and make us eligible for needed assistance to avoid laying off our valued employees.

Sincerely,
[insert name]
